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Thank you for supporting Global 
DreamWeb! 
We would like to thank all our 
supporters! Special thanks to all who 
contributed to our projects: 
volunteers, funders and teachers! 
And off course thank to all the 
participants in our programs in the 
Netherlands and Lebanon. Their 
honesty, personal growth, talents, 
mutual respect, cooperation and 
social commitment are a great 
inspiration to continue the Global 
DreamWeb journey... 
Join this journey and follow us on 
Instagram! 
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Hummingbirds & Flow in Lebanon 
 
Some of the highlights of this year 
included the Hummingbirds program in 
which we trained Syrian & Lebanese 
girls on inner leadership. They 
improved their communication and self 
expression skills as a consequence. 
Also we proudly hosted a field trip for 
the participants of the FLOW annual 
conference. The Hummingbirds 
students were co-leading this day in 
which we shared a taster of our work in 
Lebanon. 
Read the article from Hivos about the 
Hummingbirds program. 
 

 
  

 

 

Peace Programs in the 
Netherlands 
 
In the Netherlands we organised a 
variety of programs which included 
a program around Refugee Day 
where children that recently came 
to the Netherlands (from the ISK 
school in Purmerend) were 
connected with children from the 
Bernard Nieuwentijt College in 
Monnickendam. Pupils at Pascal 
College in Zaandam got to know 
their classmates better in a 
creative way. And the third annual 
Peace Challenge was held at VOX-
Klassen in Amsterdam and in 
Monnickendam. 
See Mpho Tutu's invitation for 
students 

  

 

  

 

Help building peace and support Global DreamWeb 
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